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I oppose SB 243 - a gut and stuff bill that is subversive and is unconstitutional. We 

have background checks in place already. Oregon is at a deficit in its budget. To 

create a redundant process is a further waste of money and better spent on mental 

healthcare, housing, better education system, forest fire reduction, etc., etc. If one is 

truly concerned about suicides look at the cause of the distress and mental illness; 

our terrible drug laws for one.  It is time to show Oregonians that you actually care 

about the real problems and not create more problems.  

I urge one and all to OPPOSE this horrendous bill. 


